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As you all know Ron Tyson passed away some time ago. He had a large 
accumulation of knives that I am selling for his daughters during the 
July HACS show at Evergreen Park. I also have the wooden cases that 
Ron always had on his tables, filled with magazines, sights, other gun 
parts, knives, and various other small items. I’ll have these cases at the 
coming show to be given away to HACS members who would like one. 

I conducted a little poll regarding the newsletter, as to whether we 
should restore the paper version or stay with the website version only. 
During the poll, members favored the print version, which is expensive, 
some were fine with the website version as is, but the majority 
suggested an emailed version of our newsletter. We’ll be trying the 
emailed version and hope to have it ready for the September 
newsletter. SEND ME YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS. 

Want ads have been missing from the newsletter, so if you’ll send me 
your email address along with your items for sale or wanted, we’ll get it 
started up again. Note: One or two items only for now! I’m new to this.  

crescentknifeworks@gmail.com 

 This newsletter is always in need of letters to the editor and articles of 
interest to the members. 

Bob 

 


